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NEWSLETTER                                         July 2021 
 

 
June 14th Members Meeting 
Thank you to all the members who attended virtual Members’ Meeting on June 14th.  Both Operating 
and Capital Budgets for fiscal year September 1, 2021 – August 31, 2022 were approved and there is 
no housing charge increase for next fiscal year. 
 
Work Orders Procedure 
This is a reminder that ALL maintenance requests must go through the Office NOT by calling Eddy.  You 
can contact the Office via phone, email or by dropping off a work order form.   It applies to work in 
the units and common areas. Eddy has his assigned co-op duties and responsibilities that he needs to 
focus on.  He is to be called for emergencies only.   
 
Members’ Guests  
Please be reminded that members are responsible for their guests and behavior of their guest whether it 
is in units, common areas or parking lot.  
 
Work on Side Doors 
The week of July 5th contractors will be on-site completing repairs to concrete erosion of all the side 
doors. 
 
Canada Day July 1st  
Thursday, July 1st Office and Maintenance Staff will not be on-site. 
 
Vacation Maintenance Staff  
Eddy will be on vacation on July 28th, 29th & 30th.  Magin will be filling in for Eddy.   
Vita will be on vacation days on July 19th, 21st, 23rd   & 30th.  There is going to be filling-in in the Office 
on 21st & 23rd. 
 
“I am Canadian, free to speak without fear, free to worship in my own way, free to stand for what I think is right, 
free to oppose to what I believe is wrong, or free to choose those who shall govern my country.  This heritage of 

freedom I pledge to uphold for myself and all mankind.”   
John Diefenbaker 

 
 

 


